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I object strongly to this application. The local health services are struggling with the current population let alone this 
potential Hugh increase. Flooding is common around the roads in this area and will be made considerably worse by 
the loss of green belt land. Sewage overflow is already a major problem rendering the sea off limits on a regular 
basis with existing demand. 
Yours 
Stephen Foster 

 
 

 




